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WILLIAM A. EMERSON JR 

Editor 

April 11, 1968 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 7 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dear Mr. aeisberg: 

I have your letter of March 31 and must thank you 

for your thoughtful analysis and criticism of the articles 

on or related to the Kennedy assassination that have appeared 

in The Saturday Evening Post. 

I am always grateful when one of our many readers 

takes the time to write what he thinks of what the Post is 

doing; I.thank you again for sharing your thoughts with me. 

Sincerely yours, 

& a,14-{ ;12 1*  
William A. Emerson, Jr. 
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